KCC'S NEW

Why are we making a new app?
In an effort to improve our communication across the church, KCC is working
to introduce a new, relevant tool and resource to its congregation! The app's
main use will be communication: both church-to-peer and peer-to-church.

What's wrong with the old app?

The "old app," while providing us with a long record of service, was retired because
it does not offer some of the features that KCC hopes to introduce in the coming
months. Additionally, the old resource began to introduce complications which had
to be addressed in way of a new tool being introduced.

Is the new app really that much better?

The new resource that KCC is developing offers some unique features including a
more streamlined process for in-service communications with the church, such as
event sign-ups and digital program tear-offs. In addition, the new tool has the ability
to offer bible reading plans, in-service notes, and a lot more! We do believe this
tool will help our church grow and become more connected as a community.

Can I still tithe through the new app?
Yes! In fact, most of the features from the previous app will be available in the new
app. Further, until the app is ready to be used, online giving is still available at
mykcc.orglgive.

When do you expect the app to be ready?
We expect the app to be ready very soon - perhaps a few weeks from now!

What does this mean for me?
The only thing you will be required to do is to download the new application once
its ready. KCC staff and volunteers will host download sessions after service for a
few weeks to help you with this process.
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